

STATE OF MAINE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 23 STATE HOUSE STATION AUGUSTA, ME 04333-0023

A. PENDER MAKIN COMMISSIONER

June 14, 2022

Quentin Clark Superintendent Medway Public Schools 25 Middle School Dr. Medway, ME 04460

Dear Superintendent Clark:

The SY 2022 School Nutrition Program Administrative Review for Medway has been completed. There were no findings. Technical Assistance was provided.

This is to notify you that this is the final action closing the Administrative Review. Should you have any questions regarding the review, please contact David Hartley at 624-6878 or email david.hartley@maine.gov.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

Adriane Ackroyd

5CBAE29ADC524AC...
Adriane Ackroyd

Child Nutrition Assistant Director

CC: Food Service Director